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1. We are very concerned about the effects the production of resins will have on the local  environment ,the 
health of residents and their children  There is no buffer zone to protect the adjoining homes or the towns and 
there will be toxic fumes emitted during the resin production  

2 The site is proposed on the water course of the Wingecarribbee River which provides drinking water to Sydney 
via the Warragamba Dam. There is also a platypus colony at Berrima which could be effected if pollutants 
flowed into the river systems  

3.Traffic --the huge increase in large trucks transporting used plastic in and product out of the Southern 
Highlands will cause chaos on the already stressed local roads and who will monitor that the drivers stay on the 
designated road. As the facility is to open 24/7 the traffic movements will be constant  

4.The residents have been instructed to "STAY INDOORS''if it is windy to reduce their contact with emissions --
this surely is a warning that this is NOT the correct site for this facility  

The prevailing wind in the Southern Highlands is SW and this will result in fumes being spread over not only 
Moss Vale but Berrima  Burradoo and Bowral  

5. Plastic recycling is a Heavy Industry not light industry that was intended for SHIP development and so should 
be well away from residential areas with a decent buffer zone  The proposal has been rejected by our council as 
not the right site --surely in a democratic country this should be taken into consideration  

6.Fire -- there is a  very real threat of fire in a plastic recycling factory and the Southern Highland s have not the 
resources to fight a massive fire and imagine the toxic fumes and material that would escape into environment  

Having listened to well qualified speakers at the meeting we really hope that sense prevails and the Plasrefine 
Development is rejected by the Independent Planning Commission --This is NOT THE RIGHT PLACE but we 
understand that there are more suitable area  in the state which would welcome such a development 
 

 




